
 “e-Send off Ceremony” 

Sunday on 22nd August,2021 Mechanical Engineering Department has 

arranged E-Sendoff ceremony at 6.30pm. Total 58 students attended the program. 

At start our HOD Dr. Shriniwas S. Metan expressed his views. He guided the 

students on their carrier after post covid and also shared memories of the final year 

students and gave best wishes for their bright future.  

Prof A S Dhobale, Prof S S Kale, Prof P N Kulkarni, Prof D D Bhoge and 

other staff members and students from last year expressed their views on this 

occasion. Present Students were very happy and positive about our college, even 

one of the students sang a song. The session was anchored by Mr. Reeyan Shaikh. 

The  technical support is given by Prof. V.V. Birangane. The MESA coordinator 

Prof . Y.B. Patil  coordinated the  function. 

 

 

 



 



 



 



 



 


